Office of Superintendent of Schools January 26, 2000
Board Meeting of February 9, 2000

Financial Affairs
Richard H. Hinds, Chief Financial Office

SUBJECT: REJECTION OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL #213-XX03 - TO PROVIDE
TRAVEL AGENCY SERVICES TO THE SCHOOL BOARD OF MIAMI-
DADE COUNTY, FLORIDA

The purpose of this Request For Proposal, opened on November 10, 1999, was to
establish a contract, to provide travel agency services to The School Board of
Miami-Dade County, Florida.

Inasmuch as there have been substantial changes in the travel industry which
warrant a review as applied to the district’s needs for travel services, it is
recommended that all Request For Proposals be rejected, in order to revise
specifications.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, REJECT
Request For Proposal #213-XX03 - TO PROVIDE TRAVEL
AGENCY SERVICES TO THE SCHOOL BOARD OF MIAMI-DADE
COUNTY, FLORIDA, to permit issuance of a new Request For
Proposal, with revised specifications.
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